
 
 

  

 

20 December 2022 45 Pipitea Street, Thorndon, Wellington 6011  

PO Box 805, Wellington  

Phone 04 495 7200  

Email OIA@dia.govt.nz 

dia.govt.nz  

Chris McCashin 
fyi-request-21055-d5ff29ec@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Chris, 

Your Official Information Act 1982 request, reference OIA 22/23-0360 

Following up from my response on 2 December 2022, please find attached the Software 
Agreement between the Department and CGNZ. 

It has not been possible to find a dated and signed copy of this software agreement due to 
the length of time that has passed. We believe it is dated around 2002/2003. 

We intend to publish our response to your request on www.dia.govt.nz. This letter, with 
your personal details removed, will be published in its entirety. Publishing responses 
increases the availability of information to the public and is consistent with the Act’s 
purpose of enabling more effective participation in the making and administration of laws 
and policies and promoting the accountability of ministers and officials. 

Nāku noa nā 

 

Anita Balakrishnan 
Tumuaki | Director Ministerial, Monitoring, and Capability  
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